
Device Pick-up!
Thank you to those families that have come by to
pick up the laptop for home use. If you have not
picked yours up yet, please make some time to come
by school to get it. It is needed to run the iRead
program effectively. It will also be helpful for when
we assign work on the Wonders and MyMath
platforms. Also, friendly reminder: Cameras are to
be ON during class sessions.

Important Dates

• Oct 30: Happy Halloween: Wear your costume!
• Oct 30: Waving to Kids in Costumes 11:30-12:30
• Oct 31: Happy Halloween!
• Nov 1: Set Clocks BACK 1 hour
• Nov 6: November Supply Pickup from 12 pm-1 pm
• Nov 11: Veteran’s Day-No Distance Learning
• Nov 23-27: Thanksgiving Break-No School
• Jan 4: Return to School with Hybrid Schedule November Supply Pick-up

Next Friday, November 6th is Supply Pick-up
Day from 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm. When you
come to pick up the new set of supplies for the
month of November, please remember to
return the ORANGE JOURNAL from the
month of October. It is important that you
come by because we will begin using the supplies
in class on Monday, November 9th.

Help Our Class Earn $20 Per 
Student

Many of you filled out the FARM application at
the beginning of the school year. We appreciate
it! You helped generate an extra $170 for our
classroom. We have the opportunity to earn
another $90 if the rest of our class completes the
application.

Please visit https://mealapps.tusd.net/fma/

Remember that because you fill out the
application, it doesn’t mean you are needing or
wanting free and/or reduced lunch. Thank you in
advance for your support!

Mrs. Brown & 
Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites

Have you visited our website?   
www.browndelucchi.weebly.com

Sea Shell of the Week:

Evamarina
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Thank You!!!
We truly appreciate the time each of you took to meet with us this week for parent conferences. For the first time in
both of our 20+ years of teaching, we had 100% participation and everyone attended! THANK YOU! A couple
reminders from our meeting:
1. Our writing expectations increase in 2nd trimester. Students must no longer just copy our work, but they need to

generate ideas of their own for tasks assigned for homework.
2. As we begin to move in to double and triple digit addition and subtraction, PLEASE DO NOT TEACH THE

ALGORITHM! There is a method to our madness and we’ll provide lots of models and videos explaining our strategies.
3. Homework and Asynchronous BLACKOUT Bingo is NOT optional!!! Please turn in all assignments on time. 

If you have technical glitches,
and need some tech support,
you can email
studentsupport@tusd.net.
These devices are brand new
and should not have glitches.
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